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Friday 27th January 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are delighted to inform you that we will be joining other schools and nurseries across the UK in 
supporting the NSPCC by taking part in their number day on Friday 3rd February 2023. During this day, the 
children will be participating in a number of maths activities as well as taking part in ‘Dress up for Digits’.  
 
On this day, children will be asked to wear an item of clothing with a number on it (football shirt, cap, 
netball shirt or even a onesie!) or if they want to get more creative, they can dress up as a number or 
maths theme. 
 
We are very much looking forward to Number Day this year, it will give children the opportunity to apply 
their maths skills to everyday scenarios, whilst raising money for such a good cause. Number Day is a great 
way to make maths fun and bring about a positive, ‘can-do’ attitude towards it. 
 
To help raise money for the work that the NSPCC do we are asking for a donation of £1.00. Every year the 
NSPCC help keep over a million children safe. They are there to listen, reassure, and take action to protect 
children. Everything the NSPCC does protects children today and prevents abuse tomorrow. 
 
We look forward to this day being a success and thank you in advance for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Mr E Beddall 
Maths Leader 
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